
STATE OF CALIFORNIA-HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY 

 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
744 P Street, Sacramento, CA 95814 

June 18, 1992 

 

 

 
 

ALL-COUNTY INFORMATION LETTER I-29-92 NO. 

 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELE'ARE DIRECTORS 

ALL COUNTY DISTRICT ATTORNEYS 

REASON OR THIS TRANSMITTAL 

State Law  Chanqe 

Federal Law or Requlation Change 

Court Order or Settlement Agreement 

Clarification Requested by 

 One or More Counties 

[X] Initiated by SDSS 

 

 

 

 

SUBJECT: CWFIA ANNUAL TRAINING CONFERENCE 

 

The California Welfare Fraud Investigators Association (CWFIA) has scheduled its 22nd 

annual training conference for July 8 through July 10, 1992, at the Bahia Hotel, San 

Diego. 

Although this is not a state sponsored organization, the training provided by CWFIA 

has been shown to be very beneficial in keeping local investigators informed and trained 

in the various techniques for preventing, detecting, and investigating welfare fraud. 

I am, therefore, taking this opportunity to encourage the attendance of your county 

welfare fraud investigators at this conference.  The costs of attendance are 

reimbursable subject to allocations and subvention rates.  For those investigators 

who receive their agency's approval to attend, the costs of travel, per diem, and 

conference fees are claimable as allocable support costs on the administrative 

expense claim. 

If you have any questions regarding this training conference, please contact Mr. 

Robert Meador, Chief Investigator of Solano county at (707) 553-5490. 
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